
Celebrating multicultural and mixed-race/heritage identities



Swirls for Girls is a diversity group based in Los Angeles that 
brings girls of all flavors together to support and inspire each 
other through culturally diverse and interactive education, 

mentorship, friendship and activities.



Swirls for Girls was founded Fall 2008 
by Jennifer Taylor with daughters 
Savannah (10 years old) and Jillian 
(7 years old). Savannah and Jillian’s 
mixed background made their 
mom realize that she would not be 
able to relate to some of their life 
experiences. Therefore, the 
organization was formed with the 
goal to support and inspire each 
girl through culturally diverse 
interactive education, mentorship, 
friendship and activities. 
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Swirls for Girls…

 creates a support group to assist in building 
girl's self esteem;

 brings awareness to how the girls are 
different, but also alike;

 addresses racial and cultural identity issue 
relating to mainstream standards;

 prepares girls for the real world as it pertains 
to relationships, skill sets, techniques and 
theories;

 helps girls grow to be secure in their identities, 
well-adjusted and intelligent women.



Swirls for Girls supports girls ages 6 – 16. Girls 17+ mentor younger girls.

St. Jude Walk

Haute Healing Event Fitness & Nutrition Etiquette CA African American Museum

Cyber Safety Beach Day Ronald McDonald House 

community service

USC college campus tour Feeding the homeless



These ladies come from multicultural/ethnic backgrounds. All are of Black and 
Filipino descent. Swirls for Girls organized is first webcast moderated by Katrina 
Jo Balbuena and Sibley Scoles in conversation with Saweetie about growing up 
from a mixed background and more!



Swirls for Girls is teaming up with local favorite restaurant in Historic Filipinotown/Echo 
Park, The Park’s Finest, to Feed the Frontliners. Those registering for the webcast will 
be asked to donate $10 to help feed those caring for patients including those 
suffering from coronavirus.


